
WALL TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Office of the Wrap-Around Program 

925 17th Ave. 
Wall, NJ 07719 

Mintaz Shah-Hosein Phone: 732.556.2604 
Wrap-Around Program Supervisor Email:mshahhosein@wallpublicschools.org 

Dear Wrap-Around Families, 

As Supervisor of the Wrap-Around Program, I would like to extend a warm welcome to our returning 
families and to the new families joining the Wrap-Around Program! 

I look forward to another exciting and productive school year. As in the past, our staff will continue to 
create a positive culture where all students can experience academic, social, and emotional success 
before and after school. The first few days of school may be a little stressful for your child due to the 
excitement of meeting new friends and being in a new environment. Additionally, new school guidelines 
and procedures may bring some anxiety and questions to your child. Please talk to your child about what 
he or she is to expect and help them soothe their anxiety by reassuring them that Wrap-Around is a fun 
and safe place to be before and after school. 

In order for a successful year, communication between you and the program is vital. Please be sure to 
notify us should your child be absent from aftercare by calling 732-556-2644 or emailing Mrs. Elizabeth 
Gray, Wrap-Around Program Assistant Supervisor at egray@wallpublicschools.org. Additionally, please 
send a note to your child’s teacher stating their absence and how they are getting home that day. You will 
also receive a contact sheet on the first day of your child’s program. Additionally, attached to this letter, 
you will find the re-opening procedures for the program. Please review these guidelines with your child 
for a smooth transition into the program. 

I wish you and your family a safe and wonderful 2023 - 2024 school year. I look forward to welcoming all 
of your students back on September 6th. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to me 
directly. I can be reached at 732-556-2604 or mshahhosein@wallpublicschools.org 

Sincerely, 

Mintaz Shah-Hosein 
Wall Township Public Schools 
Wrap-Around Program Supervisor 

CRIMSON KNIGHTS 
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